
Trust we built, Future we share 

 
 

Message from the Catchphrase Creator 

 

During my childhood, my father, who loves to watch the history and travel 

programs on TV, always said “I really want to visit the Angkor Wat someday”. 

Since then, I have been interested in the geography and the culture of Cambodia. 

 

When I was creating the catchphrase, I not only paid a respect from my heart to 

the people who have been involved in the history of friendship between our two 

countries for 60years, but also wished both countries continue strengthening 

friendship and trust in the future. 

    

I would like to express my sincere appreciation to the people concerned who 

gave me this tremendous opportunity to participate in this significant occasion 

of the 60
th
 Anniversary of Friendship between Japan and Cambodia. 

 

 

Yujiro MORI 
 

 


